FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE , ,
Katherine Harris . .. ] A }

Secretary of State
February 26, 2001 ‘
Mike Naples Builders Inc. \ \
3625 3rd Ave. NW

Lake City, FL 32055 . -

SUBJECT: MIKE NAPLES BUILDERS, INC.
Ref. Number: L11756

This letter is to advise you that as of February 26, 2001 the 1990-2000
Reinstatement for MIKE NAPLES BUILDERS, INC. has been reactivated.

We received the check for Debit Memo #12355-J as a replacement check for the
one that was returned by your bank.

[f further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contagy fes — _ﬂ_—j STET L PO ——00
-2 ‘“fﬂ -1 053--008

Sincerely, WEHZ2TS.ED  EsaRRTS T

Melinda Lilliston

Division of Corporations

Division of Corporations - P.O. BOX 6327 -Tallahassee, Florida 32314 L



